
May 31, 2023

Dear Rising Sixth Graders and Parents,

We are working hard to get ready for your arrival in Middle School. Spanish in sixth grade is a
graded, core academic class, rather than an enrichment class. It is part of a three-year program which will
let you complete a high school Spanish 1 credit by the time you graduate from eighth grade.

We will review and relearn material covered in the St. Michael’s Lower School or other
elementary schools during the first quarter of sixth grade. If you are a new student starting Spanish for the
first time, the first quarter will be a time of learning new material. However, all students will benefit from
spending some time over the summer becoming familiar with or refreshing their memories of some core
material. Reviewing once or twice a week over the summer will make the first quarter of Spanish a little
easier for you. This homework is required and will count as your first 4 homework assignments in sixth
grade.

1. Basic Vocabulary
a. Study here: https://quizlet.com/229624987/spanish-pe-basic-vocabulary-flash-cards/
b. Practice here: https://quizlet.com/229624987/match

2. Time, Day, Date, Weather, Seasons:
a. Study here: https://quizlet.com/234181976/realidades-1-pe-time-day-date-season-weather-flash-cards/
b. Practice here: https://quizlet.com/234181976/match

3. Numbers to 100:
a. Study here:https://quizlet.com/299576741/flashcards
b. Practice here: https://quizlet.com/299576741/match

4. Basic greetings
a. Study here: https://quizlet.com/299573320/flashcards
b. Practice here: https://quizlet.com/299573320/match

We look forward to a great year. ¡Nos vemos!

Sra. Corinna Schmidt Sra. Cristina Whitaker


